Hong Kong, 12 May 2009

THE EMPLOYEES COMPENSATION INSURER INSOLVENGY BUREAU
NOTICE
TO ALL ANGLO STARLITE INSURANCE COMPANY LIMITED
EMPLOYEES COMPENSATION POLICY HOLDERS
AND

PERSONAL INJURY VICTIMS OF ACCIDENTS INVOLVING INJURIES

OCCURRING DURING EMPLOYMENT BY EMPLOYEES OF PERSONS
INSURED BY
ANGLO STARLITE INSURANGE COMPANY LIMITED

The Employees Compensation Insurer insolvency Bureau wishes to advise all persons who
have or may have any claim made against them as employers of employees injured during the
work of their employment and all those persons who are personal injury victims of any
accident occurring during the course of their employment, for personal injury and/or fatal
claims which involve an employer insured by Anglo Starlite Insurance Company Limited
that it will accept for consideration and deal with such ¢claims pursuant to the terms of its
agreement with the Hong Kong Government. In this respect, it wishes to fulfil the obligations
as trustee of the Insolvency Fund by ensuring that all eligible claims are finalized as quickly
as possible in order to protect the interests of relevant employment related accident victims.
The ECIIB wishes where possible to work with existing legal representatives of claimants, the
Legal Aid Department and/or directly with claimants to achieve this objective. It is now
liaising with the Provisional Liquidator to take over all relevant files.

Any enquiries that arise out of the release of this Notice should be addressed to the office at

Employees Compensation Insurer Insolvency Bureau
The Secretariat

Level 28, Three Pacific Place

1 Queen’s Road East

Hong Kong

Tel : 2980 1968

Fax : 2262 7781

who will deal with the same as expeditiously as possible .
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